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1st May 2025 
 

Year 1 Trip to Twycross Zoo 
Monday, 23rd June 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our Animals, including humans topic for the last half of the summer term, we are 
taking the children in Year 1 to Twycross Zoo in Leicestershire. We want the children to have 
the opportunity to see the animals we will be learning about in real life to support their learning. 
 
The cost of this trip is £27.00 and this includes the hire of the bus and the day’s activities at 
Twycross Zoo. 
 
We will be needing some parent / carer helpers to assist with the visit (we regret that younger 
siblings cannot be accommodated on this trip).  If you are interested, please could you contact 
your class teacher or the School Office by Monday, 19th May. 

Visit Details: 
 

Date Monday, 23rd June 2025 

Time 
Leaving: 9:00am promptly  
Return: for the end of the school day 

Cost 
£27.00 – Children eligible for Pupil Premium funding will have this trip funded 
for them, but still need to provide consent. 

Clothing 
John Clifford School Uniform 
Weather suitable coat/jacket 
A Backpack to carry their water bottle and lunch.  

Spending 
Money None required 

 
All children are entitled to a packed lunch provided by school and will be given milk and fruit 
as usual. However, if you would like to provide your own packed lunch, please contact the 
School Office by Friday, 6th June. 
 
The packed lunch contains: 
 

 A cheese sandwich 
 Piece of fruit 
 Piece of cake 

Your child must bring their own water bottle 
 
Please ensure you arrive by 8:45am on the day of the trip, as we need to depart by 9 o’clock. 
We hope to return to school in time for the end of the day, but we may be a few minutes late. 
You will be informed of any delays. 
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Please make your payment through My Child At School (MCAS) Trips menu by Thursday, 
5th June. 
 
 
Alternatively, you can use the Pay Point voucher on your MCAS home screen or ask the School 
Office for a Pay Point voucher by calling us on 0115 9258057. 
 
Should you have any other queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 1 team 

 


